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 Teacher  :  He Laoshi  daijin.he@lansingschools.net 

 Mrs. Lerma  lermad1118@lansingschools.net 

 Week of  3/2/2023 

 English & IB 

 March is Reading Month. We made “The Cat in the Hat” door decoration. We will 
 have 20 mins independent reading time. It will be a reading contest of how many 
 minutes children are reading this month. If your child(ren) are reading at home, please 
 tell us so we can add their minutes! 

 Chinese 
 As we are learning the “How we express ourselves” unit, we learned emotions in 

 Chinese. We learned to express our thoughts through dance and music. 
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 IB Learner of the Month (January)  IB Learner of the Month (December) 
 Franklin:  Inquirer  “We ask questions”  Eloise:  Balanced  “We work hard and play hard” 

 We are looking for children who are  KNOWLEDGEABLE  to be the IB learner in 
 March! We can be more knowledgeable by practicing reading letters, sight 
 words, numbers, and speaking Chinese! 


